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Safeguarding statement
How we go above and beyond to keep our children safe.

1. All staff receive a thorough induction where safeguarding information is explained such as safer working practices and any child protection concerns are relayed. This includes a physical copy of our ‘Safeguarding factsheet’.
2. DSLs at each club are clearly identifiable through posters displayed inside and outside the club. 
3. Log of concern forms and body maps are clearly accessible in our ‘All forms’ folder.
4. There is a ongoing open relationship and communication between the DSL’s in school and in the wraparound provision. 
5. All staff undergo safeguarding training before working with children. 
6. Staff are given additional safeguarding training at staff meetings, during supervisions and through regular quizzes. 
7. LADO posters are displayed and clearly visible to all staff. 
8. Club managers meet up with the Director once a month for management meetings where safeguarding questions and child protection concerns can be discussed. 
9. Our safeguarding policy is clearly accessible to staff both on our website for out of hours use and available as a hard copy in our ‘All policies’ folder.
10.  Staff are informed of our code for log everything and anything as the smallest bits of information can create a bigger picture when multiple agencies get involved.
11.  DSLs are competent in how to make a referral both using the online system as well as the phone number. 
12.  All staff know to keep their phone away from children in the designated space (kitchen) and not to use it under any circumstances.
13.  Staff have additional knowledge in county lines, FGM, prevent, forced marriage, peer on peer abuse and are kept up to date with anything new by the Director. 
14.  Online safety is promoted to the children through discussions, displays and books in the reading space. Additionally, it is promoted to parents through our posters outside, Facebook posts and policies available to view on our website. 
15.  More vulnerable children are kept a closer eye on due to the increased likelihood of them being subject to abuse. 
16.  DSLs are aware of the necessity to refer as soon as possible and at least within 24 hours. 
17.  
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